
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 24, 2024 
 

Item 23, Report No. 27 of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 24, 2024. 
 
 
 

23. NEW BUSINESS – VAUGHAN’S HOUSING SUPPLY MIX 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff bring forward to 
a future Committee of the Whole (Working Session) a report 
analyzing Vaughan’s housing supply mix, this report to include 
information on rental properties and rental rates for different home 
sizes. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Mayor Steven Del Duca. 

 




